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Dear Agnieszka, 

We visited your school on April 11.  

The visit to your school was part of our visit to The University of Warsaw. That visit is 
part of a cooperation between our college and the university in the frame of Erasmus 
+. 

We spent several hours in your school meeting you and your staff and visiting classes. 

The visit was inspiring and exciting. Both of us are very experienced educators. During 
the years we have visited hundreds of schools in our country and tens of schools 
around the globe. We must admit that meeting you and your stuff was one of the most 
impressive visits. 

We know about the up to date theories about education and 21 century pedagogies. 
Your school was one of the only places where we have seen it implemented. 

The way your teachers use technology is simple and smart. During the lessons we saw 
students cooperating, taking part in independent learning, and participating according 
to their interests and skills.  

While watching the students they were very active, involved and satisfied. The 
activity was both clear and challenging and the teachers were available whenever 
they were needed.  

The teachers we met were very committed to the learning process and to every 
student in class. Our main impression during classes was that all participants, teacher 
and students (and both of us), enjoyed leaning and took part in the process. We 
believe that one of the main aims of school is to raise curious kids who love to learn. 
You are doing great job in that aspect. Enjoyable learning leads to meaningful 
learning. 



After the visit we had a long conversation about what we saw. One of our main 
conclusions was that your experience, attitude and personality plays a major role in 
leading the school to be one of the most inspiring schools we ever saw. 

We are sorry that we can't send our children and grandchildren to EDISON SCHOOL. 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to learn so much. 

Hoping to cooperate in the future. 

Dr. Smadar Galili  

Head of the Elementary School Teachers Training Department 

Dr. Yossi Gudovitch 

Head of the High School Teachers Training Department 


